Letter from the CEO or CMO: An Exciting New Connection
 
Dear {{Insert Audience}},
At {{Company Name}} the health of our patients and Connecticut’s residents have been central to our mission, whether treating patients during a worldwide pandemic or improving care visits.
It is because of our dedication to the health of Connecticut’s residents that I’m pleased to announce that {{Company Name}} is now connected with Connie, Connecticut’s state designated Health Information Exchange (HIE). We believe Connie is a powerful tool in supporting our patients’ better health.
Connie was launched on May 3, 2021 to oversee and drive services to support the exchange of secure health data in Connecticut. Connie is authorized by state statute with the purpose of creating a platform to support health care delivery, quality, safety, and value for Connecticut health care organizations, providers, and residents. As the designated state HIE, all who provide health care services in CT will be connected to Connie, an independent, not-for-profit, neutral, and trusted organization, which will give us access to more complete health records for our patients.  
This is an exciting milestone for {{Company Name}}, and we are proud to participate in the state-wide Health Information Exchange!
For more information about Connie, visit the website at www.Conniect.org, follow their progress on social media.
· LinkedIn 
· Facebook 
· Twitter 
· Instagram 

Kind Regards,
{{Signature}}
